
WEST DAPTO URBAN RELEASE AREA and ADJACENT GROWTH AREAS 
 

Proposed water and wastewater services 
 

We are writing to comment on the Environmental Assessment of the proposed water and 
waste water services for West Dapto Urban Release Area and Adjacent Growth Areas. 
 
In particular we are interested in the specific trunk infrastructure that is proposed to be 
located on our property 386 Marshall Mount Road, Marshall Mount. 
 
The proposed waste water pipeline shown on page 2 of the WDURA Fact Sheet, dated 
May 2011 is indicated to be located near the southern boundary of our property, on the 
southern side of Duck Creek. We are concerned that this location fails to service 
developable land located on the northern side of Duck Creek. 
 
We think extending this pipeline to North Marshall Mount Road on the northern side of 
Duck Creek will better service this area of Yallah/Marshall Mount. We consider that 
locating the waste water pipeline along the creekline would allow for gravity assisted 
discharge, whilst avoiding impact upon developable land. 
 
We request comment from you about planned development servicing for our property as 
part of this consultation. 
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If you require further information about this submission please contact by email 
heather.finch@bigpond.com or phone 42562033. 
 
Regards, 
Garry and Heather Finch 
386 Marshall Mount Road 
Marshall Mount NSW 2530 
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